
Attendance

March Movin’ March began 
Monday 17 March (2 weeks) - Water Safety programme
Wednesday 26 March - Upper Hutt Cluster Tu Rangatira Conference
Friday 28 March - Camp Fundraiser Colour Run
Wednesday 2 April -  Hoods Up (see below)
Friday 11 April - Last day of Term

Term 2
Monday 28 April - Beginning term 2.
Friday 30 May - Teacher Only Day

Upcoming dates

 Kia ora e te whānau

Thank you for your support in your child’s learning! We had a fantastic turnout for
our learning conversations last week and received some wonderful feedback:

 88% of our whānau attended the learning conferences.
 Of those who placed a token in the feedback boxes, 97% gave 

       a  thumbs up
       
It’s great to hear that so many found the sessions informative and valuable!

If you have any further feedback, we’d love to hear from you. Please feel free to
email me at karen@tawhai.school.nz.

A big thank you to our PTSG for the pizza lunch last week. This is always such a
treat!

Our Tu Rangatira Group 2025
I am excited to announce our wonderful group of young leaders for 2025!
We had an overwhelming number of students apply, each presenting their
ideas to the lead teachers. Every applicant should be commended for their
courage and enthusiasm in putting themselves forward.
I am also incredibly proud of the resilience shown by the children who may
not have received the position they wanted. Their contributions as part of
the support crew will be just as valuable, and I have no doubt they will
make a meaningful impact throughout the year.

Congratulations to all our young leaders!

Cultural Leaders - Lina Sione and Willow Boyd.               

PE/Sports Leaders - Declan Williams and Keegan Brown

Values Leaders -  Rhiannon Rosson and Fern Baker

Enviro Leaders - Zoe O’Hara and Freya Segetin

ICT Leaders - Thomas Maddox and Caius Ali

Arts Leaders -  Bella Eastergaard and Hunter Mullins

Community Leaders -  Daphne Sotheran and Tyler Morgan

Get ready for an afternoon of fun, laughter, and colour! Mark your calendars, gather some
sponsors, and come along for the 2025 Tawhai Colour Run!

 Friday 28th March 2025, here at Tawhai School  from 5:00 PM
This exciting event is part of our fundraising efforts for the Year 5 & 6 camp in Term 4. Thanks to
previous fundraising, we were able to significantly reduce the cost of camp, and we hope to do the
same again!

Who can participate?
Everyone! The Colour Run is open to all Tawhai students, not just Year 5 & 6s. Participation is
completely optional, but we encourage everyone to sign up, gather sponsorship, and help us raise
funds for this year’s camp. Since we run this event biannually, every child will benefit when they
reach Year 5 & 6.

Food, Drinks & Activities!
Alongside the Colour Run, we’ll have food, beverages, fun activities, and goodies available for
purchase. Based on feedback from last time, we’re making things easier by offering pre-purchase
options via the Kindo app (now live!).

Pre-purchase your food and Tawhai coupons ($10 & $20) on Kindo to use for food and activities
(excluding the coffee cart).

We can’t wait to see you there for an unforgettable evening! 

Colour Run 2025


